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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I am 75 years old and have been a NM resident since birth. I have been buying the
annual pass for many years. I really like the proposed changes with regard to
elimination of day uses fees and annual pass fees. As a NM resident since birth and
being 75 years old, I am now into the fixed income part of my life. This changes would
be very welcome. I also hope the cost of gasoline begins to go down so I will be able
to travel to our beautiful State parks again. 

By buying the annual pass in the past, I could simply hang the placard on my
rearview mirror and skip the filling out of the forms and need for cash to pay the fee. I
hope the proposed changes allow a similar simple method once fees are eliminated..
Perhaps just a NM licenses plate will do the job?

John Gray

mailto:jbigginer@aol.com
mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

